
 
 

EISCIR-P64/15/05/2024 

Dear Parent, 

 
 

We are thrilled to announce that your child, ____________________________________of _________has been 

selected to represent our school in the upcoming AJPL Football Tournament, scheduled to take place on 16th May 

to 18th May 2024 (Thursday – Saturday) at Excel International School premises. 

 

This tournament presents a wonderful opportunity for our students to showcase their skills, sportsmanship, and 

team spirit on a competitive platform. As part of the tournament, we are offering the option for parents to 

purchase a special tournament jersey and shorts for their child. The cost for the jersey and shorts set is AED 25. 

 

We appreciate your continued support and encouragement in fostering our students' participation in 

extracurricular activities. Thank you for entrusting us with the opportunity to nurture your child's talents and 

passions. 

 

Below is the schedule for the various categories: 

 Game Date Time Venue Category 

1 Cricket 17/05/2024 5.30 PM - 8.30 PM Al Ain Junior School Boys 

2 
Football (Boys) & 
Basketball (Girls) 

18/05/2024 5.30 PM - 8.30 PM 
Excel International 

School 
Boys & 

Girls 

3 Finals 19/05/2024 6.00 PM - 8.30 PM 
Excel International 

School 
Boys & 

Girls 
 

         Thank you.                     
 

EIS Administration 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Best regards, 

 

EIS Administration 

 

CONSENT SLIP 

 

 
              I, __________________________________ parent of _______________________________________  

Grade & Section ___________ give my consent to let my child take part in Al Ain Junior School Premier 

League. 

 
Date: ____________________   Mobile No.:_______________   Parent Signature: ______________________ 
 

 
IMPORTANT NOTE: Please make the necessary arrangements for your own transportation. We look forward to a 
thrilling and competitive event.  

 


